
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 1st May 2024 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Re: Y6 London Residential 

 

We have the exciting opportunity to take Year 6 children across the Trust to take part in an overnight city 

residential to London in June 2025. We will be visiting a range of tourist attractions as well as watching a 

musical in the West End in the evening. We will travel by private coach and stay overnight in a hostel, 

designed for groups of children. 

 

The cost of this trip is likely to be around £300-£330 per child, with initial deposits of £100 due by 5th July. 

We aim to spread the cost of this residential over as much time as possible to support families to make 

smaller payments each time as we are aware that the rising costs of living are impacting in many areas, 

including the costs of travel for an experience like this. 

 

Residentials are the only school trips and events we charge for and Discovery MAT subsidise the cost of 

these to help as many families as possible send their children on at least one of our KS2 residentials. 

 

Deposits will need to be paid in order to secure your place, as once places are booked, we are committed 

to paying the full amount. This year, school have paid nearly £1000 to cover the cost of spaces that were 

booked but not filled despite interest being shown initially. 

 

All monies must be paid via the ParentPay system to secure the place and all money paid is non-

refundable as the school has already committed to the trip. 

 

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please pay your deposit and send the slip below back to 

school by 5th July 2024. We can then confirm numbers and finalise the cost of the residential. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Ms Hammond 

Head of School 
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Year 6 London Residential Trip – June 2025 

 

Please return this slip to the main school office and pay your deposit to secure your place as places 

are allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

I would like to reserve a place for my child _________________________________ on the London Residential 

for June 2025.  I understand that the dates for the residential will be confirmed once numbers are confirmed. 

 

The total cost of the trip will be around £330 per child. 

 

Deposits of £100 (non-refundable) by 5th July 2024. 

 

 

All monies are non-refundable and must be paid prior to the trip. 

 

 

Signed ___________________________________________ 

 

Date ___________________________ 

 

 


